Fannie Suvlu PO Box 342 Utqiagvik, Alaska 99723

May 29, 2025

City of Utqiagvik Mayor Toovak and City Council Members PO Box 629 Utqiagvik, Alaska 99723

Dear Mayor Toovak and City Council Members,

I am writing to you to put in an official complaint on Windows to the World Photo Adventures. As a citizen of Utqiagvik, I am very heartbroken to hear the lies that are being spread amongst tourist that utilize Windows to the World Photo Adventures. Not only are they being spread to people who utilize this business, it is now on a video on YouTube.

While I have reviewed your codes pertaining to business licenses, I think a revision is needed, specifically under the revocation portion. Spreading false information, defamation of character pertaining to the community, and negatively representing Utqiagvik should be addressed as a reason to revoke a business license, of course with evidence.

As our local elected leaders of Utqiagvik, it is evident what Mr. Shults thinks of our leadership collectively. There are hard facts that show what he thinks of the people you represent. This is not an attack on one, two, even dozens of people you represent, it is an attack on everyone you represent. It was not only the Inupiaq people, but all residents of Utqiagvik. His comments have infuriated residents of Utqiagvik of many cultures and ethnicities.

Sincerely.

Fannie Suvlu Utgiagvik resident